PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents and Carers,

Over the years we have developed a link with Pens Meadow Special School in Wordsley, a
school for children with severe, profound and multiple learning difficulties. Last year, the
children from Year 5 made weekly visits to the school where they took part in activities
alongside the children in the Key Stage 2 class at Pens Meadow. We were also delighted to
host visits to The Ridge by friends from Pens Meadow. The experience has proved very
valuable for all the children involved, and for our children, the visits enhanced their Personal,
Social and Health Education.

This year we plan to continue the link. Over a three-week cycle, groups of 10 children from
Year 5 will visit Pens Meadow on a Wednesday afternoon. Staff from the school collect
children and staff in their minibus at the end of lunch and we return to school in time for the
end of the school day. Mrs Warren will be accompanying each group on their visit. The first
visit to Pens Meadow will take place on Wednesday 26" September for the first group of 10
children. Please complete the slip below and return it to school to give your permission for
your child to take part in the visits.

Yours sincerely,

Miss R. Beddoes

Class Teacher

I give permission for My Child ... e s e ense s

to take part in the Pens Meadow Visits.
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